
BNC Phoenix Activities During COVID -19 

Since the health and well-being of our members and our 

community are paramount, we will adhere to guidance from 

Brandeis University and the Brandeis National Committee 

(BNC), while keeping current local health conditions in mind.  To 

that end, no BNC Phoenix Chapter in-person activities are 

planned for the remainder of 2020.  We will reevaluate for 2021 

as conditions evolve. 

Be well and we hope to get together again at some point in the 

not too distant future. 


